REGIONAL

DISTRICT
OF NANAIMO

WATER SERVICES ALERT

August 8, 2025

Arbutus Reservoir Repair

Date: August 12 to November 15, 2025
Time: 7a.m.to 7 p.m.

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be doing a significant renovation of the potable water
reservoir located in 2976 Link P, Electoral Area E (Nanoose Bay). The works include replacement of the
reservoir roof, interior liner and external ladder and cage.

The reservoir will be disconnected from the water distribution network during the construction, however,
the water supply in the neighbourhood will not be interrupted due to the continuous operation of the
booster pump at the Fairwinds Drive and Anchor Way intersection. Customers may experience small
pressure fluctuations.

Low levels of construction noise can be expected during construction and there will be no disruption to
local traffic. For your safety, please remain alert to work activities and obey any posted signs if you are
near the construction site.
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For more information, please contact:
Water Services

Regional District of Nanaimo
250-248-4914

rcu@rdn.bc.ca

X

www.rdn.bc.ca

Get Involved RDN!




